
For up to date information visit: www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

We would like to say thank you to everyone who 
came to our Christmas Crafts morning. We hope 
you enjoyed it as much as we did. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed making different Christmas 
things.  

As well as the workshop we have been completing 
other exciting activities such as writing a letter to 
Santa, writing invitations to invite parents and 
carers to the nativity, making a named snowman, 
painting Christmas pictures, making new toys using 
the construction resources, making winter themed 
animals using the playdough and much more.  

In Maths Mastery this week Reception have been 
looking at ordering objects by size, both by height 
and length. The children have been fantastic at 
using the correctly vocabulary e.g. short, shorter, 
shortest, longest, longer, short, big, biggest, 
bigger, small, smaller, smallest.  

 

Christmas Performance  

The children have been doing a super job with 
practicing their performance and are ready to 
perform! We are only allocating two spaces per 
child due to space in the KS1 hall, please be 
mindful of this! Please wait outside the KS1 hall 
door (Jozone entrance). Doors will open at 9am 
(after the school bell). There will be an opportunity 
to buy a hot drink and raffle ticket. Thank you for 
your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

Phonics 

 

This week in phonics the children have been practicing the 
sounds previously taught. The children have been 
practicing their blending and spelling using ‘Fred Talk’ and 
‘Fred Fingers’.  

 

 

What’s on next week  
 

 

 

Wednesday 19th December:   

 EYFS Christmas Performance                       

(9.30-10.30am) 

 Children’s Christmas Dinner  

 

Friday 20th December:  

 Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

**Homework this week is to practice lines, songs and 

actions ready for next week**

                                                              Early Years Talk-Talk                Friday 14th December 
2018                              Issue 13 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

Faye  
for always having a positive 

attitude with her learning and 
trying really hard.  
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